
Dear Westwood parents,

We have a slight change to our school lunch menu for this Thursday,
March 6th and next Wednesday, March 12th. Below are the new
options for these two days.

  Thursday, March 6th -  Popcorn Chicken
                                                     Veggie Option
                                                  Cheesy Broccoli
                                                      Fruit Option

  Wednesday, March 12 -  Boneless Chicken Wings
                                                            Veggie Option
                                                             Fruit Option
                                                             Garlic Toast

We understand that changes to the menu can sometimes be
unexpected, and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

I truly appreciate your understanding and support of our school
lunch program!

Sincerely,
Mike Vanden Bush
School Nutrition Coordinator


